
News From The Twos

 Important Dates
Art Show/Ice Cream Social-

Friday May 30th

No After School

Parent teacher conferences-

May 27th-May 29th  (times are 
listed on Class Dojo)

Classroom Reminders
Please try to only send in 

toys/items for show and share 
with your kiddos on their 

assigned day of the week. We 

are noticing that the kids are 
getting upset that they can’t 

show all the items they are 
bringing in. Also, please make 

sure everything is labeled.

What we’re learning…
This week we learned about 
bugs! We made a ladybug and 

firefly during craft time! We 
watched the caterpillars crawl 
around their jar and eat. On 

Friday morning, two caterpillars 
surprised us and were hanging 

from the top of the jar, inside their 
cocoons! We can’t wait to see 
them turn into butterflies! Our 

favorite book this week was The 
Grouchy Ladybug.

Miss Katie came on Monday to 
sing and dance with us! Miss 
Carly visited on Friday to read us 

some jungle books from the 
library! We also made a bug 

hotel!
Thank you again to all the moms 
and grandmas who attended 

our Mother’s Day parties! We 
loved celebrating with you!  

May 5th- May 9th 
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